Request approval of revised form.  This will have no impact on the annual burden. The revisions are needed to address areas of confusion that were brought to the attention of the responsible program office during the review of the revised policy regarding advance care planning.  This reduces the length of the form by 2 pages and eliminates an internal contradiction.  
